
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED TO ADVISE ON GREEN DOT MIDDLE SCHOOL SEATTLE 

DEPARTURES 

Seattle Department of Neighborhoods is seeking community members for the School Departures 

Advisory Committee 

WHAT: Washington Charter School Development, Inc. (WCSD) is requesting departures from 

select City zoning regulations for the development of a 40,000-sq. ft. middle school located at 6020 
Rainier Avenue South. WCSD is requesting departures for the following: 
  

1.     Greater than allowed building height;  

 
WHO CAN APPLY: Neighbors that live or own a business within 600’ of 6020 Rainier Avenue 

South, residents in the surrounding neighborhood, representatives of city-wide education issues, 
and parents of future Green Dot Middle School Seattle students. 

WHEN / WHERE: The committee will convene 1–3 public meetings during a 90-day period 

beginning when the committee is appointed. Meetings will be held at 6020 Rainier Avenue South. 

APPLICATIONS: To apply, send a letter of interest to maureen.sheehan@seattle.gov or to PO 

Box 94649, Seattle, WA 98124-4649 by January 16, 2017. 

To learn more, visit www.seattle.gov/neighborhoods/major-institutions-and-schools/school-departures-
advisory-committees; or contact Maureen Sheehan at 206-684-0302 or maureen.sheehan@seattle.gov. 
 

The City of Seattle is committed to promoting diversity in its boards and committees; women, young adults, senior citizens, persons 
with disabilities, sexual and gender minorities, persons of color, and immigrants are highly encouraged to apply. 
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